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Dear Mr. Fitzstevens:

Thank you for requesting the comments of the Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic
Preservation (OPRHP). OPRHP staff has reviewed the material that was submitted under Section
14.09 of New York State Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation Law and the provisions of
the Letter of Resolution previously executed for this undertaking

Based on our review of this material we do not believe that the proposed redesign of the
former Seneca Building site will have a direct or indirect impact on adjoining historic resources.
As such, no further consultation will be required for the deconstruction of the existing Seneca
Building or the new building construction at this site.

If I can be of any further assistance do not hesitate to contact me at (518) 237-8643, ext.
3263.

Sincerely,

John A. Bonafide
Historic Preservation Services
Coordinator


